
National Anti-Bullying Week 2017 
 

National Anti-Bullying Week 2017 takes place from the 13th-17th November. The theme this year 

is All different All equal. During next week the children will focus on this theme in assemblies and 

Tutor time. The children in Years 3 - 8 will also have the opportunity to complete a Bullying Survey.  

The children in Year 2 and 3 have been asked to prepare a resource for their assembly. 

Instructions have been sent home by class teachers / tutors and are also shown below.  

 

Assembly preparation homework 

                                                                          

 

 

 

 

 

You will need 

A cardboard box  eg. cereal box, cereal bar box, 

Glue 

A piece of plain paper 

Scissors 

 

1) Carefully take the cardboard box apart by lifting up each of the flaps and sliding your finger 

under them. 

2) Lay the opened box (ie. the net) on the table  

3) Turn the box inside out ie. patterns and adverts on the inside 

4) Reassemble the box by gluing the flaps down 

5) Leave the top of the box open 

6) Write your name on your box  

7) Cut the plain paper so that it will fit on one of the faces of your box 

8) Write your name on the piece of paper 

9) Place the piece of paper inside the box. 

 

Thank you for making your inside out cardboard box for our assembly on Monday. 

Remember to bring it to school. 

                                                                        

 


